From: Rebekah Bustamante [mailto:rebekah78213@gmail.com]
Sent: Monday, January 1, 2018 12:15 PM

To: Roland Ruiz <rruiz@edwardsaquifer.org>

Subject: Resignation

This letter is to confirm that my resignation is effectdve as of January 1, 2018, It has
been a pleasure serving with & getting to know the wonderful staff.  Thank you all .

‘The transmission has gone out in my car. When I get my car back I will drop by &
return the TPAD.

Sincerely,

Rebekah J Bustamante



